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Thursday 13th June 2020
Dear Parent, 

As Primary One teacher, I would firstly like to express my enthusiasm to welcome all of your amazing children on to their learning journey throughout school. It has indeed been a difficult and worrying few months for everyone but please rest assured that Miss Sayers, Joanne and I will do everything we can to help your little one settle into school. 

Furthermore, as part of the settling in approach, we have decided to separate the class into two groups for the first two weeks. Your child is in: Group A
Below is a timetable showing the days and times your child will be attending school for the first four weeks. 

	
	Group A
	Group B

	Week 1 starting Mon 24th August
	Wednesday and Friday 9.15am- 1pm 
	Tuesday and Thursday 9.15am-1pm

	Week 2 starting Mon 31st August
	Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 9.15am- 1pm
	Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 9.15am-1pm 

	Week 3 starting Mon 7th September 
	Monday –Friday 9.15am -1pm 
	Monday –Friday 9.15am -1pm

	Week 4 starting Mon 14th September
	Monday –Friday 9.15am -2pm
	Monday –Friday 9.15am -2pm


Please note: Week 3 is subject to change if we feel pupils are not ready for a full class approach. If changed, we will follow the same plan as week 2. 

Also, week 4 is subject to change if we feel pupils are not yet ready to stay until 2pm, we will return to a 1pm finish time. 

Pupils can be left to school between 8.45-9.15am in the mornings. On arrival temperatures will be taken and please make your way to the back playground (see the restart guidance for more information). Your child’s teacher will walk pupils to the pedestrian gate at home time, please ensure to stay in your car or use the socially distanced markers to avoid a volume of people accumulating at the school gate. 

As a little get to know you all opportunity, I would like to invite you all to a ‘Teddy Bear’s Picnic’ on Friday 4th September at 12noon (weather permitting). Please bring your own blanket, picnic and your child’s favourite teddy. This will be socially distanced and you can take your child home at 1pm. To avoid a large gathering, I ask that only one parent/relative attends this. 

Also, just a little reminder that P1 is a job share classroom and I will be teaching your child on a Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. Miss Sayers will be teaching your child on a Thursday and Friday. However, our days may change to suit the settling in period. 
Things your child will need to bring/wear to school each day: 

· Full school uniform with black shoes or full school PE kit with trainers (Velcro preferably and all to be cleaned daily) 
· A raincoat

· Sun hat on sunny days

· Wipeable/plastic lunchbox and water bottle 

Your child cannot bring a school bag to school.  

Please continue to check our school facebook page and school app for further updates. Our school app is extremely important to download as we will no longer be issuing any paper copies of useful documents. We also ask for your permission to share your mobile number and/or email address with our website provider. Therefore, we may send permission slips and messages directly to you. 
I look forward to seeing you all very soon ( 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs N Young 
